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June 13, 2014 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary, Public Service Commission 
State of New York 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 

Re: NYS PSC 15 Matter 14-00736 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
The following schedule, issued by Verizon New York Inc. (“Verizon”), is transmitted for 

filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York, 
to be effective July 15, 2014: 

 
P.S.C. No. 15--COMMUNICATIONS 
Section 1 
  Page 65, Revision 1 
  Page 69, Revision 2 
  Page 81, Revision 1 
  Page 85, Revision 1 
Section 5 
  Page 4, Revision 1 
  Page 5, Revision 1 
Section 7 
  Page 24, Revision 1 
  Page 24.1, Revision 0 

 
 The proposed revisions address Staff’s recommended changes resulting from their 
review of Verizon’s initial PSC 15 Tariff.  
 

Since this is a routine filing under the Commission's December 27, 2000 "Order Waiving 
Newspaper Publication for Certain Routine Tariff Filings" in Case 99-M-1571, we submit that no 
newspaper publication is required.  

 Very truly yours, 

 

 Keefe B. Clemons 
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